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April 5th, 2016 
 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
ENGINEERING DIVISION – CHAD W. SCHAEFFER, PE 

 
Re: Intersection Closure – 8th Ave S at S 17th St 
 
Weather permitting; beginning the week of April 4th, 2016 until further notice, the 
intersection of 8th Ave S and S 17th St will be closed to through traffic. Local traffic will 
have access and detours will be in place. Motorists are urged to use an alternate route 
and caution in the detoured area.  
 
This closure is part of the Southeast Sanitary Trunk Sewer Project that will continue 
throughout the summer and impact the areas of S 16th St North of 8th Ave S, 8th Ave S 
from S 16th St to S 18th St, and S 18th St from 8th Ave S to 12th Ave S. Additional closure 
notices will be issued as the project progresses. 
 
 
Motorists are urged to use caution in and around the construction zone. 
 
News Media:  Please publish/report immediately as a public service 
announcement.   Thank you. 
 

E-mailed to News Media, Police Department, Fire Department, DART, F.D. School Bus 
Barn, Central Maintenance Facility, Mayor’s Office, Clerk’s Office, Meters & Services, 
Water Billing, Engineering Staff, Webster County Engineer, and Traffic Safety, Unity 
Point Health – Trinity, Emergency Manager, Social Media 
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